
 

Board of Management 
Report January 2025 
 

Dear School Community 

  

The Board of Management met on 27/01/25 

  

Items discussed included the following: 

  

Policies  

The Board of Management ratified the updated Dignity and Respect in the 
Workplace Policy.  

 

Finances  

The school finances continue to be in a strong position with planned engagement 
with staff, the Development Committee and the wider school community on future 
projects and investment in the school 

  

Everyone has settled back in really well after Christmas with lots of activity around 
the school including sports, creative writing, arts and music 

 
The BoM also considered some routine matters, which for reasons of confidentiality 
are not included in this report. The next Board Meeting is on 24/02/25 

  

Le dea-ghuí 

Anna 

Acting Principal 

Rathfarnham ETNS 

 


